
 

The Baldwin Baptist Association is 

happy to announce that we are  

partnering with Gulf Coast Baptist 

Church in Golden Meadow, Louisiana 

again this year!  They have requested 

110 BACKPACKS!  If your church is 

interested in being a vital part of this 

mission opportunity, please contact  

Angie Estes @ (251)945-5112 or  

office@baldwinbaptist.com for more 

information on how you help! 

 

We are also looking for volunteers to 

go serve with us at the Distribution 

Block Party on December 17, 2022.   

Association Staff: 
Rick Ellison - Director of Missions       

Nate Diehl - GARM/Campus Ministries Director 
Marsha Laird - Executive Ministry Assistant  

Angie Estes - Clerk/Ministry Assistant 
Steve Brooks—Property Manager 

Jason Reasor - PATHWAYS Counselor 
September 8, 2022 

 

BECAUSE THEY HAVE NEVER HEARd…. 
Baldwin Baptist Association 
108th Annual Meeting 
Bay Minette, First Baptist Church 
October 15, 2022 

 
 
 
 
 
 

We would like for you to take this  
opportunity to share the incredible work 

God is doing through your church.  Decide 
on which areas to celebrate and showcase, 

these could include:  local outreach  
ministries your church supports financially 

or with donations of food, space or  
volunteer times; local and global mission 
programs your church supports. Caring 

ministries like counseling and visitation.  
You may wish to include a separate table 

for each country or ministry.   
 

There is no food  preparation for these  
tables this year.  Make plans to come and 

fellowship with members of all of our 
churches. 

Email: office@baldwinbaptist.com       
Website: www.baldwinbaptist.org 

251-945-5112  

CALLING ALL  
VOLUNTEERS!!! 

 
SPACE IS RESERVED & HELP IS  

NEEDED FOR MINISTRY  
VOLUNTEERS … 

 
Baldwin County Fair  

September 20-24 
 

The Shrimp Festival  October 8th & 9th 
10:00 am till 5:00 pm 

(Volunteers to serve in RV Parks or inside 
the festival.) 

 
Coastal Alabama BCM September-April 

Sunday Night Meals & Devotions or  
Other Possible Opportunities to Serve 

 
Thanksgiving Meals to Go in November 

 
CONTACT NATE AT  
THE BBA OFFICE! 

251-945-5112 OR 251-591-6125 

FBC SILVERHILL 
This Sunday! 

 
 
 
 
 
 

Children’s Mission Day 
September 17 

 
 
 
 
 

Involve your kids in Hands-On 
Missions to reach your community! 


